2017 RENOVATION

You ARE INVITED TO CELEBRATE WITH US!

Join us for a celebration and luncheon to
thank our donors and Steering Committee
members as we close our successful

"Building to Serve" capital campaign.
WUCC / ViLLage MeeTING House
10:00AM ON SUNDAY, JANUARY 15, 2017

CELEBRATORY WORSHIP SERVICE, WITH l)()\'()l{f’L‘,()\'URIZU;\\'I'
LUNCHEON TO FOLLOW AT 11:30AM.

Renovations & Upgrades to Historic Building Underway!

Following a celebratory worship about 65 people gathered in the dining room to
share meal and to say “thank you” to our Steering Committee and donors.

P

An abundance of
wonderful food and
fellowship



Jon and Bill explaining how

they had received $413,000.00 §,

from one time givers and that
there had been 200 donors. We

are also hoping to get a grant of 1

$290,000.00

Capital Campaign Steering
Committee Members

Jon Jamieson, Co-Chair
Bill Gallup, Co-Chair
Anne Bordonaro
Andrew Cunningham
Vince Gauthier
Susan Graja,
Adam Greshin
Roy Hadden, DVM
Gary Kingsbury
Nancy McHugh
Peggy Stokes
Josh Schwartz
Lisa Walker




Jon presenting gifts to the
Steering Committee
members that were present




Tuomi Forrest from
Partners for Sacred
Places sharing his work
with the Steering
Committee. More
information can be
obtained from the
following website:

http://
www.sacredplaces.org

What is a celebration
without a cake?



